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Tribal News 

A Letter From Council 

 

Okahok Nedawahai,  
 

       Greetings to You All, we are very excited about the things that are going on, there have been 

some changes made to Council, we would like to welcome the following members; Jeffery Tabler, 

Dr. Amelia Amy Adams, Sunceray R. Tabler Stenson and as the TSO - Tribal Security Officer, 

Steve Williams.  These new leaders have put in several hours in Volunteer Service, are active 

members by keeping up their membership payments with FCIOO and have had a lot of input in 

assisting Council with documentation of the Tribal/Family archives and the Federal 

Acknowledgement Petition.  We feel that their positions on Tribal Council will be an asset in our 

future endeavors to complete the FA process as well as find new avenues to implement new ideals of 

economic, social and sustainability for the Tribe. 

       Throughout the next few months you will notice our departmental tables at the upcoming 

community events as well as Family reunions/gatherings.  We encourage all to make sure to seek out 

FCIOO to keep up with the movements of the Tribe.  RIEOSO will have some displays and forms 

to assist you in the Family/Tribal genealogy see Amy and she will add you to our Digital Archive of 

the genealogy tree. 

       We are working on several drafts of the petition that will be submitted soon.  You can find out 

the submission date by attending any of the events that FCIOO will be holding in the upcoming 

months.  We thank you for your efforts and support in assisting in the Federal Acknowledgement 

process with the Bureau of Indian Affairs (BIA) or the Department of the Interior (DOI).              

 

 

Respectfully 

Tutelo Nahyssan Tribal Council 

Larry Tabler                Sherry Walker             Keith Tabler               Mary Mayle 
Larry Tabler                      Sherry Walker                      Keith Tabler                        Mary Mayle 
 

Debbie Smith            Sheila Mayle              Sunceray Tabler                Dr. Amelia Adams 
  Debbie Smith                      Sheila Mayle                    Sunceray Tabler                   Dr. Amelia Adams 
 

Denise Sutton           Paul D. Tabler               Joni Mayle                               Jeffery Tabler 
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FCIOO News 

Members Benefit Services Department 

         All accounts should be up to dated by the time the Tribal FA Petition is filed with the BIA.  

Please stop by an event table or contact Rolita at the Bedford Office to ensure your account is up to 

date.  There will be new billing statements sent out in September at the start of the 2016-2017 

Service Year.  Members who have not responded due to returned mail or that cannot be contacted 

by the last noted phone number listed on file will be put on hold with FCIOO as well as the BIA.   

       It is important to update your account before open enrollment is closed during the Federal 

Acknowledgement petition review period.  This rule is not a Tribal or FCIOO Departmental rule it 

is the requirement from the BIA so as not to cause confusion as to the current enrollment 

submitted with the BIA.  Only current members will be able to update their accounts.  FCIOO will 

not be accepting new enrollment during the petition review.  Any new members will have to be 

added on the next enrollment submission.  Any in-active members need to contact the office before 

the Petition is submitted.   
 

Community Celebrations in 2016 

August 27, 2016 – Tabler Reunion 
 

Dates to Be Announced 

Tabler ~ Rush Gathering, September 2016 

Chesterhill Community Center  
 

FCIOO Annual Event October 2016 

2nd Annual Casserole Cook Off  

Cutler Community Center 
 

National Native American Month Event – Nov 

 

Important News  

     FCIOO assist the members of the Family 

/Tribe with organization according to the BIA 

regulations.  Please make sure to keep your 

accounts with FCIOO up to date and in good 

standing.   

     This record keeping is important when we 

file the Active Petition.  We need to know where 

all Tribal/Family members are and be able to 

contact them swiftly and efficiently thank you.

RIEOSO  Research Department      A Non Profit – 501c3     Website: www.rieoso.yolasite.com 
 

          Join RIEOSO at the Tabler – Munn Family Celebration Event at the Kilvert Community Center, 21120 

McGraw Rd., Saturday, August 6, 2016.  The program starts at 1:00pm. Light snacks will be served, donations 

are appreciated.  For more information, contact David Butcher, Phone (740)-590-6368 E-mail:  

davidbutcher664@gmail.com    Hope to see you there!   
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